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SPECIAL MEETING 

WORK SESSION 
THURSDAY, APRIL 3, 2025 

MINUTES 
 

The Grove Economic Development Authority met in Special session on Thursday, April 3, 2025 at 
11:18 AM with Chairman, Keith Martin presiding. Members present were David Adzigian, Mike 
Lewandowski, Andy Stewart, and Ivan Devitt. Also present was Convention and Tourism Director, 
Brent Malone, and Municipal Clerk, Laura Davila. City Manager, Debbie Bottoroff; and City Attorney 
Darren Cook were absent due to a conflicting meeting. 
 
Martin opened the floor for a discussion on ideas for possible projects that will provide Economic 
Development to the City of Grove, OK. Board members expressed a strong desire to take a more 
active role and expand their involvement. The conversation highlighted their commitment and 
capability to contribute to Grove's growth. Additionally, the board members discussed the need for 
clarity regarding their individual roles and expectations. They also emphasized the importance of 
improved communication. (Member, Ivan Devitt had to leave early around 12:00 PM) No action 
taken.  
 
At 1:00 PM Stewart made the motion to adjourn the meeting. Second by Adzigian. AYE: 
Lewandowski, Stewart, Adzigian, Martin. NAY: None. Motion Carried.  
 


